
Dear Parents, 

 

The summer vacation for students is from May 20, 2024, to June 30, 2024. The school will reopen on 

July 1,2024. The holiday homework is uploaded on the school website. 

For classes 3 to 7, 9, and 11, a unit test will be held from July 8 to July 15. The schedule and syllabus 

will be communicated to students and uploaded on the school website , www.sbdav.com. 

We are pleased to inform you that the school will be conducting *Sports Training *on certain days for 

each class. Parents are requested to arrange for the pick-up and drop-off of children, as school 

transportation is not available for this. This training is only for those students who have paid sports 

fees.  

The schedule is as follows: 

*Timings:* 8:00 AM to 10:00 AM 

*Classes & Dates:* 

- 3rd, 4th, and 5th - May 20 and 21, 2024 

- 6th and 7th - May 22 and 24, 2024 

- 8th and 9th - May 27 and 28, 2024 

- 10th and 11th - May 29 and 30, 2024 

Please make sure that students come only on their assigned days. 

The school office will remain open during the summer holidays.  

Please note that admission for class XI is open. There are also limited seats available in classes Pre-

school to IX. 

 

Thank you and best regards, 

Archna Koul   

Principal 


